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This bill is only harmful to employment and the small farms of Oregon.  It is designed 

for industrial scale manufacturing operations and is quite ridiculous for a small farm 

with 3 employees and 3 family members. 

Possibly the worst bill I've ever read to make it this far. 

This would be an utter train wreck.  Do NOT pass this legislation!!! 


